
 
 
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Tim Malchow, EMS Chief 
 
SUBJECT:    Purchase a Vehicle 
 
DATE: July 6, 2021 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

On May 15, 2018, the City Council approval the temporary transfer of a police 
department vehicle for the ambulance department use.  Since receiving the vehicle, the 
ambulance has determined that have a quick response vehicle is necessary and has 
proven to be a valuable asset to have. 
 
Our hope is to purchase a crew cab pickup with four-wheel drive to replace the loaned 
vehicle from the police department.  The pickup once received will have graphics, 
emergency lights, and equipment installed at a later time.   
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Request a motion to approve the purchase of a 2021 Chevrolet Silverado crew cab 
pickup from Ranger Chevrolet (Minnesota State contract holder) for an amount not to 
exceed $33,500.00. 
 
 
 


